
MINUTES 

PLANNING COMMISSION 

CITY OF ZACHARY 

Monday, June 5, 2017                                          6:32 PM 

       

     

Members Present: Mr. John Dry, Mr. Robert Snowden, Mr. Hunter Landry, Mr. 

Thomas Scott, Mr. Earl Thornton, Mr. Michael Freeman and Mr. 

Billy Kline 

 

Members Absent: none 

 

Also Present: Mrs. Amy Schulze-Planning and Zoning Director/Code 

Compliance/Flood Plain Manager 

Mr. John Hopewell, City Attorney-ilo Planning and Zoning 

Attorney. 

 

A regular meeting of the Zachary Planning and Zoning Commission was held June 5, 2017 

at 6:30 pm in the New City Hall. A quorum was present. 

 

Minutes of the previous meeting: 

Commissioner Landry motioned to approve the minutes of the May 1, 2017 meeting and 

approve them as presented. The motion was seconded by Commissioner Thornton and 

approved by roll call vote. 

ACTION: Motion Approved  Vote: 7 Yeas, 0 Nays, 0 Absent, 0 Abstain 

 

Presentation of Delegation - None 

 

Announcements- Commissioner Kline issued reminders regarding the upcoming 

commissioner training in Baker and completion of the ethics training. 

 

Planning                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  

 

a. Old Business –  None 

 

b. New Business - None 

 

Report of the Chairman- None 

 

Report of the City Planner-None 

 

Adjournment 

With nothing further to discuss, Commissioner Snowden motioned to adjourn the meeting. 

The motion was seconded by Commissioner Thornton and was approved by roll call vote. 

ACTION: Motion Approved  Vote: 7 Yeas, 0 Nays, 0 Absent, 0 Abstain  
 

______________________________       

Tallie Langston, Recording Secretary 

 

 

Approved by: _______________________________      

Mr. Klein, Chairman 


